
 
 

 

 

RE: Broadband Expansion Study – RFP23-003-41 

 

Notification of Bid Award 

 
On the morning of April 18, 2023, the Finance Committee held a special meeting where they 
considered the results from the Broadband Expansion Sub-Groups interviews.  Ultimately, the 
Finance Committee made a motion to accept the recommendation of the sub-group to 
recommend awarding the contract to Finley Engineering.  Following the Finance Committee 
meeting the County Board than considered the recommendation and decided to award the 
contract to Finley Engineering.   
 
I sincerely thank everyone for their interest in addressing this very important challenge in 
Waupaca County and I also very much look forward to working with Finley Engineering.  


